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✱ Fashion police

Never try this look 
unless you are Jen-
nifer Lopez : by far 
the most atrociously 
dressed person at 
the awards. Its not 
just the outfit but 
the fake hairdo…. its 
almost like a criminal 
offence ! One look 
at her and we know 
she has gone for the 
‘homeless look’ !

Bag, borrow or 
steal…but without 
it never be seen. 
Besides the missing 
handbag and lacy 
black lingerie trim 
on the dress, Jasveer 
looks as fit and 
charming as can be. 
Is that the reason she 
looks confused ?

Looking great in this 
midnight blue pleated 
dress. Totally love the 
bare neck and long 
earrings look….the 
fact that she kept ev-
erything else minimal 
gets her extra points.
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True to her style of 
being simple yet chic, 
this power dresser 
pulls off the satin 
suit stylishly with her 
feminine touch. Not 
everybody’s cup of 
tea but the lady sure 
has a style of her 
own.

The rosy choice of 
dress enhances her 
innocence. Perfect 
choice done by Mam-
ma for the evening !

Shef looks classy, 
relaxed and well 
accessorised in this 
black one shoulder 
outfit. It’s the ‘bling-
less’simple sophisti-
cation worn with a 
black dress which can 
never go wrong. Love 
the high heels too.

Influenced by a fusion 
of Indian and Victori-
an culture. Looks like 
a bit of it rubbed off 
even on Katrina who 
forgot to wear her 
Salwaar with this out-
fit. The pink colour 
sure looks great on 
her fair skin but we 
are not impressed 
with the tacky embel-
lishments. The dress 
could as well be worn 
as an ethnic Indian 
outfit. Something 
surely does not add 
up here.
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